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Public Works Summer Casual 

The Town of Stettler is seeking a motivated and energetic team player for a 

summer casual position in the Public Works Department. This position is based on 

a 40-hour work week. Overtime is occasionally required. This will be a 4-month 

position starting April 30 to end of August. This position is geared towards a post 

secondary student. 

Under the direction of the Transportation Foreman, you shall perform a variety of 

tasks that will assist in the day-to-day operations of the Transportation 

Department which would include but not limited to helping with asphalt patching, 

crack filling, line painting, and anything else deemed necessary. Some early 

morning starts are required. Applicants will need to have a focus on safety, be 

physically fit, able to lift 50 pounds, be on their feet for long periods of time and 

hold a valid Class 5 license.  

We would like to hear from you if you are qualified and interested in being part of 

our team. The deadline for applications is February 14, 2025 at 12:00pm. Please 

direct applications to smccrindle@stettler.net or submit a copy to the Town of 

Stettler office. 

Sarah McCrindle 

Transportation Foreman 

smccrindle@stettler.net 

 

We thank you for your interest in working for the Town of Stettler. 

 

Only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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